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Thought for the Week 
“The greatest discovery of all time is that a person can change his future by merely changing his 
attitude” -Oprah Winfrey 
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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

It is hard to believe that we are close to 
concluding the first nine weeks of virtual 
school.  With your support, we are overcoming 
every challenge and setback. Our Olympian 
scholars are the real champions, and we are 
proud of them. As a reminder, we have two 
weeks before our scholars take Term 1 
Benchmark assessments. Please be sure your 
child attends every class and completes every 
assignment. 
 

As always, we appreciate your patience and 
your support as we continue to improve 
virtual learning for our Olympian scholars.  
 

~ Stay Safe! 
 

Dr. K. Rankin 
 
 
 
 

 Upcoming Events 
 

September 29th 
Annual Title 1 Parent Zoom Meeting 5:00 
p.m. 
 

Meeting ID: 839 4751 9338 
Passcode: FLnf6e 
 
 

October 2nd  
College Spirit Day? PBIS Celebration 
 

 

Going for the Gold in Behavior 
 

Our Behavior Calendar has been 
uploaded to each student’s page in google 
classroom. Please be sure to check it daily. 
Contact his/her teacher if you have any 
questions.  

Power AR News 
 

Congratulations to the following 
students who met their AR goal: 

 

4th Grade 
Zion Bellazer 
Caliyah Goodwin 
Ke’Yari Pillers 
Sims Powell 
 

 

 

ARTS CORNER 

Students are required to attend Arts 
Emphasis or Access every day from  
11:45 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. Please remind 
your scholar to attend his/her 
designated class. 

The Jackson Public School District has 
decided to move forward with renaming 
the school.  Please stay tuned for additional 
details this week. 

5th Grade 
London Blackmon 
Tyrel Bolian 
Kirsten Bratton 
Artez Campbell 
Daniel Henderson 
Lauryn Smith 
Jaida Wade 


